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COVID-19 Response Efforts - May 6, 2020

The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is committed to protecting the health and safety of Ohioans
during the COVID-19 outbreak. The Board posted a document on its website that provides COVID-
19 guidance and response efforts, including the issuance of waivers to assist licensees in addressing
operational needs. This document will be updated regularly and can be accessed by visiting:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/COVID.

For more information on the state’s efforts to address coronavirus, visit www.coronavirus.ohio.gov
or call 1-833-4-ASK-ODH.

Delay of Drug Distributor Customer Due Diligence Requirements
UPDATED 5/6/2020

So as to not place undue burden on licensees during the COVID-19 outbreak, the Board’s annual
due diligence requirements for drug distributors have been extended until August 31, 2020 (the
date was previously extended to June 29, 2020).

The updated guidance can be accessed here.
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